
Scottish agronomy events to start the
New Year

After a challenging 2018 for arable farmers across Scotland, SRUC and AHDB
will once more offer advice on planning for the year ahead at next month’s
Agronomy workshops.

Press release: Tis the season for
filling Christmas stockings

Environment Agency’s Fish Farm team has been out spreading good cheer during
the festive season with their Christmas restocking program.

Press release: Illegally dumped waste
at Redbrook Lane cleared

Rugeley illegal waste following organised waste crime

Hot potato

The implications of one of the hottest and driest seasons on record will be
one of the main topics of discussion at a major potato industry event next
month.
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Wood-be winners

Forestry experts from SAC Consulting are joining the annual celebration of
the country’s most inspiring woods.
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